
Our response to the novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
 

During these uncertain times, your safety and health are our primary concern at Ashland’s 
Creekside Campground and RV Park. We are fortunate to provide unsurpassed lodging and 
recreation experiences in the fresh outdoors, and we are taking active steps to ensure facility 
safety for our guests. 
 
For your safety and convenience: 

• Our team is receiving up-to-date training and protocol briefings. 
• We have increased the frequency of cleaning our public areas (including the registration 

office, bathhouse, laundry facility and all high-touch surfaces) to no less than every two 
hours. 

• We have implemented an express check-in procedure to minimize contact. Our office 
remains open during regular business hours; however, we are limiting the number of 
guests permitted in the office to observe social distancing parameters. 

 
If you are feeling at all unwell or suspect you may have been exposed to the Coronavirus, 
please contact our office to postpone your visit with us. 
 
We believe it is in challenging times like these that the power of hospitality is needed most of 
all. We value your trust and will continue to work hard to provide clean and safe facilities. 


